
From: Ridenour, Mary J.
To: Freeman, Stanley
Cc: Habighorst, Peter; Ferkile, Andrea; Baker, Stephen
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: XSNM3765
Date: Monday, April 10, 2017 2:48:05 PM

Stanley,
 
Under license # 3759 we shipped:

1.       581g January 2016
2.       9g March 2016
3.       135g April 2016
4.       2kg September 2016

 
Under license # 3770 we shipped:

1.       2kg October 2016
2.       1g November 2016
3.       1.5kg January 2017

 
The need for license # 3765 was in case we were unable to ship the material to France or Belgium;
which we have. Please withdraw our application from processing , for license #3765.
If you have any questions or need any further information please contact me.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Mary Jo Ridenour
MC&A Manager
(630) 252-6786 office
(630) 417-9250 cell
 
 

From: Freeman, Stanley [mailto:Stanley.Freeman@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2017 10:29 AM
To: Ridenour, Mary J. <mridenour@anl.gov>
Cc: Habighorst, Peter <Peter.Habighorst@nrc.gov>; Ferkile, Andrea <Andrea.Ferkile@nrc.gov>;
Baker, Stephen <Stephen.Baker@nrc.gov>
Subject: XSNM3765
 
Good morning Ms. Ridenour,
 
Thank you again for taking our call and assisting us with Argonne’s export license
application XSNM3765.  As discussed, the NRC will await an e-mail from you, formally
withdrawing this application from processing, as it is no longer needed.  If you have any
additional questions, comments, and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
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Kind regards,  
Stanley Z. Freeman II
Licensing Assistant
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs
301-287-9064
 


